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Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Respect 

‘Do to others as you would have them do to you’ 

Matthew 7.12 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                           TTRS RELAUNCH DAY-Dress up as a Rock Star! 

 

To relaunch the Times Tables Rock Stars learning platform, we will be 
holding a Rock Stars day on Thursday 29th February.  Children and 

staff are encouraged to dress up as a rock star on the day, rocking their air guitars!  During the day, we will also be 
launching the St Mary’s Times Tables Challenge, inviting pupils to learn their tables so that they are ready to take part in 

class competitions. 

 
 

Wrap Around Care 
 

Following the success of Breakfast Club, we are keen to extend our ‘Wrap Around Care’ provision to include after school 
hours. 

 
Before we proceed, we would like to invite you to share your thoughts and insights to explore whether Wrap Around Care 

would be beneficial for you and your child. 
 

We will shortly be sending out an electronic form that we ask you complete to help us understand and provide the correct 
provision to suit the needs of our families. 

 

February 2024 
  
23rd           EYFS Mobile Library 
26th   Football Tournament 
29th   Times Table Rockstars Day 

 
 
 
 
 
          

March 2024 
  
6th Bikeability (Yr 5/6) 
7th  World Book Day 
7th  Roman Baths Trip Y3 
8th PTA Easter Planning Meeting 9am – EVERYONE 

welcome  
8th Gymnastics Competition at Writhlington  
15th  Gymnastics Competition at Writhlington 
18th  Year 5 Bath Abbey Easter Experience 
19th/20th  Parents Eve  
22nd   EYFS Mobile Library 
25th  Shepton Mallet Prison Trip Y5 
26th  Dance Umbrella Performance at Bath Forum 
27th  Easter Café 2.30pm – parents invited, more 

info to follow 
28th  Easter Egg Hunt – more info to follow 
28th   Last Day of Term 4 at 2.30pm        
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Young Voices 

WOW! What a fabulous concert! 

A fantastic day out for members of KS2 who attended the Young Voices concert at the World Resorts Arena in 
Birmingham on 22nd February 2024.  

Staff were blown away by the performances of the pupils as they raised the roof of the arena and did themselves, their 
teachers and parents immensely proud – we may have even seen an emotional tear or two! 

Everyone had a brilliant time and wonderful memories made! 

The pupil’s resilience, behavior and motivation shone through. It was worth every minute and we thank ALL parents for 
supporting us by making this event a success - we can’t wait to do it again! 

Well Done St Mary’s 

 
 
 
 

St Mary’s SIAMS Inspection. 
 

On Tuesday 27th February, we shall be visited by an Inspector from The National SIAMS Team. 
 

All Church of England and Methodist schools are inspected approximately every five years by a SIAMS inspector from the 
Church of England, although there has been some delay to the inspections due to Covid. 

 
A SIAMS inspection is an opportunity to highlight the impact that the school’s Christian vision has on the flourishing of the 

whole school community. 
 

Following the inspection, a report will be published, and the inspection findings will be shared with you on the school 
website. This will be approximately three weeks after the inspection. The report will celebrate all that is special about the 

school and will identify next steps that are helpful in the school’s ongoing development as a Church school. 
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Easter Café and Cake Sale 
 

Join us for ‘coffee and cakes’ on the 27th March. 
 

All parents and carers are invited to our Easter Café where refreshments will be on sale 
from 2.30pm in the School Hall. 

 
We welcome any donations of cakes to be bought into school on the morning of the 27th  

March. 
 

                                          All proceeds will go towards PTA funds. 

 
 
 

Community Notices: 
(We bring these to your attention, without necessarily recommending them) 

 
 

        


